
January 13, 2012 
 

Enclosed are the comments from the afternoon and evening sessions 
of the Fermi Unit 3 Public Meeting held on December 15, 2011



Comments submitted by Richard G. Micka











































Comments submitted by Donald A. Spencer





Comments submitted by R. LaMar Frederick





Comments submitted by Ed McArdle











Comments submitted by Dr. David Nixon









Comments submitted by James Harrison  





Comments from the Evening Session of the Fermi Unit 3  
Public Meeting 

December 15, 2011



Comments submitted by Bob Clark







Comments submitted by Lake Erie WATERKEEPER, Inc.























Comment submitted anonymously  






